
 

8th Grade Promotion 
FAQ’s 

  
When is promotion? 
Tuesday, June 11 at 6:00 pm 
 
Do I need tickets? 
No, but there will be a limited amount of seating. 
  
Where is the ceremony, and how long will the promotion last? 
The ceremony is held in the courtyard between the gym and the lunch tables. Promotion begins promptly at 6:00 pm and lasts 
approximately an hour. 
 
What time do the gates open? 
5:30 pm 
 
What time do students need to be at school for promotion? 
5:30 pm 
 
What is the parking plan? 
Each student will receive 1 parking pass for the ceremony. Our campus supervisor will be checking each parking pass. The 
parking lot will open at 5:00 pm. 
 
Where will my child sit? 
Students will go through a rehearsal on Monday, June 10. After rehearsal, students will know where they are sitting. 
 
Will restrooms be available? 
Restrooms will be open and available. 
  
What should students wear? 
Students should dress as if they were going out for a nice dinner with their family. Dress code does apply.  
  
What about student cell phones and yearbooks? 
Students need to leave their phones and/or yearbooks with you or at home. We want them to be in the moment and enjoy this 
time with their classmates. 
  
Will there be a photographer? 
No. 
 
Can I bring balloons? 
No, balloons will not be allowed in the seating area of the ceremony and therefore, we strongly discourage balloons.  
  
Do students need to go to school on the last day? 
Yes, the last day of school is Wednesday, June 12 and is a minimum day, from 8:15 - 12:25.  
 
Is there an 8th grade party? 
Yes, students will go on a cruise during the day on Tuesday, June 4. Please see flyer and permission slip. 


